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With regard to the remainder of your request, we note: 

 LINZ has no policy or procedure that requires this type of phone call to be 
recorded or file noted (refer to the Public Records Act 2005 for legal requirements 
relating to Government record keeping). 

 Megan McKinstry’s recollection of the call is as follows: 

“I received a call from [Mr Bull] on or around the 18th of August 2022, he 
conveyed some concerns with regard to interactions between Mr Smith and the 
adjoining owners. 

From what I recall, I did convey the fact that the lease over the property had 
expired, and that Mr Smith did not have authority to be on the land, and LINZ 
was in the process of recovering possession of the land, but this could take 
some time.  I do not recall, and unlikely to have said, anything about future 
applications to lease Crown land.” 

 LINZ’s reasoning regarding your trespass at 2A Para Street is documented in our 
previous correspondence with you (see attached letter dated 1 June 2022). 

 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
ministerialsupport@linz.govt.nz  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sonya Wikitera 
Head of Crown Property 










































